
 

Principal Weekly Message –June 9th, 2017 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  I 

have several announcements to bring to your attention.  As usual this message is also 

posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under 

PARENTS. 

1. Bus transportation information can now be found in one single location, Home 
Base, also known as Powerschool. In order to provide the highest level of 
customer service to our families the WCPSS Transportation Department is asking 
those of you who do not yet have a Powerschool account to stop by the school 
office to complete the necessary form.  You can find more information 
at www.wcpss.net/student-information.  Once you have a Powerschool account, 
look for the transportation tab to see your student’s transportation status and type. 
If your student is a bus rider, stop and route information is also provided. 

2. 5th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Thursday, June 29th at 2:15pm. 

3. EOG Testing Tuesday, June 20th for 3rd-5th Reading, Wednesday, June 21st for 3-5th 

Math, Friday, June 23rd for 5th Science 

4. We need proctors for EOG testing. If you are interested in volunteering for this 

please let us know. We appreciate your time. 

5. End of Quarter Celebration for all grade levels (except for 5th) will be held on 

Wednesday, June 28th during your child’s specials. All parents are welcome to 

attend. You will be contacted directly if your child is receiving an award.  

6. If your student or if you know of a student in grades K to 12 who is in need of 

breakfast and lunch this summer, please text “FOOD” to 877877. You'll get a 

message back that asks you to text your zip code (you can also text the 

child's zip code). The next message you get will be a list of schools closest to 

that zip code where kids can get free meals this summer.  This is run by “No 

Kid Hungry” and developed with the United States Department of 

Agriculture Food and Nutrition Services. 

 

I hope you have a wonderful week. 

Sincerely, 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/UW7vinJtOaOpJsQAOzYZIA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRbABHbP0EIAOyI_i-CZbJXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADW94eWX8rDl9SE3R6YXJ6ZWNraUB3Y3Bzcy5uZXQJUQQAAAAARChodHRwOi8vd3d3LndjcHNzLm5ldC9zdHVkZW50LWluZm9ybWF0aW9uR6p7ImpvYmlkIjoiNjUwNyIsInVzZXJpZCI6IjIxOCIsImN1c3RvbWVyaWQiOiI1MTU1IiwiZW1haWxTb3VyY2UiOiJDVVNUT01FUl9KT0IiLCJzZW50VGltZU1zIjoiMTQ5NTE5NTIxNTE0MiIsInNlcXVlbmNlIjoiMSIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiMzIxMjciLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiNSIsImVudiI6InByb2QifQ~~


Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

 


